
From: Clift, Thomas
To: Thompson, Robert
Subject: FW: Board Compensation - New & Old
Date: Wednesday, September 26, 2012 10:03:28 AM
Attachments: Scan001.PDF

Good Morning Robert,

On Friday of this week the Board of Directors of NALCOR will convene for
their 54th meeting. No doubt one of the members will ask me about the
status of the Board compensation discussions. In your last message to me
you indicated that these discussions were 'on the government agenda'.

Attached is a pdf copy of a letter which I wrote to then Energy
Corporation/NALCOR Chair John Ottenheimer, outlining our concerns about
the Board appointment process. This letter was subsequently forwarded to
the provincial government, via the Department of Natural Resources (I
think that was the route).

I am sending this letter to help you gain additional insight and
perspective in this matter; based on the assumption that you have not
seen it previously.

On page 3 of this letter I draw specific attention to the amount of time
that has passed since NALCOR President Ed Martin had indicated to the
Board that government was intending to remedy this situation.

As October 2012 will mark the fifth anniversary of the inception of this
Board and as it has now been more than 4 years since I wrote this letter
(September, 4th, 2012), we as a group feel an update is warranted.

Robert, We all realize that this issue started with a previous
administration and you may not have been involved in this at that time
and we are indeed grateful for the recent board appointments, at this
time we are looking for some closure on the last remaining issue.

Also, please note that in recent months two additional Boards have been
added to our portfolio: Labrador Island Link Corporation and The
Labrador Island Link Holding Corporation. I assume any decision that
will be forthcoming will also include the directors of these
corporations?

  Thanks for your time and consideration, any additional information
that you can share on this point would be appreciated.

Let's hope the Federal Loan Guarantee discussions conclude quickly!

Tom

Thomas B. Clift
Chair, Board Governance Committee
NALCOR

Associate Professor
Faculty of Business Administration
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Memorial University of Newfoundland
St. John's, NL
A1B 3X5
709-864-8526   

-----Original Message-----
From: buslab@mun.ca [mailto:buslab@mun.ca]
Sent: September-07-12 10:25 AM
To: Clift, Thomas
Subject: Scan from a Xerox WorkCentre Pro - Business Computer Lab BN1012

Please open the attached document.  It was scanned and sent to you using
a Xerox WorkCentre Pro.

Sent by: Guest [buslab@mun.ca]
Number of Images: 4
Attachment File Type: PDF

WorkCentre Pro Location: machine location not set Device Name:
XRX0000AA7A0F03

Business Computer Lab - Faculty of Business - Memorial University

This electronic communication is governed by the terms and conditions at
http://www.mun.ca/cc/policies/electronic_communications_disclaimer_2012.
php

This electronic communication is governed by the terms and conditions at
http://www.mun.ca/cc/policies/electronic_communications_disclaimer_2012.php
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